
REV. MARCIN L. CHILCZUK — ADMINISTRATOR 

REV. JOHN J. FULLUM — PASTOR EMERITUS 

REV. JOSEPH CUNNINGHAM — IN RESIDENCE 

 

DEACON PETER STAMM — DEACON 

 

WEBSITES: 

Church: www.sacredheartrccglendale.org 

Religious Education: www.sacredheartreligion.org 

School: www.sacredheartschoolglendale.com 

THE EUCHARIST 

 

SATURDAY EVE: 

 5:00 P.M. 

 

SUNDAY: 

 8:00, 9:30, 11:30 A.M. , & 5:00 P.M. 

 

HOLY DAYS: 

 Special schedule will be announced in weekly bulletins. 

 

WEEKDAYS: 

 Monday 8:30 A.M. & 7:30 P.M. (Novena Mass) 

 Tuesday through Friday 8:30 A.M. 

 Saturday 8:30 A.M. 

BAPTISM  INFORMATION: 
REGISTRATION: By appointment ONLY; Please contact a 
Priest or Deacon at the Rectory at least 2 months in advance of 
the Baptism. BOTH parents must come in for registration. 
 

INSTRUCTIONS: Arrangements will be made at the time of 
Registration. Please bring birth certificate (if possible) to 
registration. 
 

SACRAMENT OF BAPTISM: will be conferred on the First & 
Third Sunday of each month at 1:30 P.M. 
 

MARRIAGES: 
Arrangements for marriage  must be made by appointment ONLY; 
with a Priest or Deacon at the Rectory at least 6 months prior to 
the wedding date. Please log on to www.pre-cana.org for complete 
information about marriage preparation in the Diocese. 
 

CONFESSIONS: 
Saturday 11:00 A.M. to 12 Noon 
Thursday before First Friday after Thursday morning Mass 8:30 
A.M. 
Eves of Holy Days: See weekly bullet in prior to each Holy Day. 

RECTORY: 83-17 78th Avenue  CONVENT: 77-05 84th Street  SCHOOL: 84-05 78th Avenue 

 RECTORY  SCHOOL  FAITH FORMATION CENTER  OFFICE OF PARISH MINISTRIES 
718- 821-6434  718-456-6636   718-821-3285 
718- 821-6452   718-386-5616 
   718-456-9217 

MS. JOANNE GANGI — PRINCIPAL 
 
MRS. LAURA CIRAOLO —  
  DIRECTOR OF FAITH FORMATION 
 
MRS. NANCY BAER—PASTORAL ASSOCIATE 
 
MR. CHARLES NICHOLSON — MUSIC DIRECTOR 
 
CHARLES F. WISSERT — BUSINESS MANAGER 
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Sacred Heart Church, East Glendale, NY 

SUNDAY – SEPTEMBER 18 
 8:00 AM For the People 
 9:30 AM Conoma Irizany 

 11:30 AM Rosa Guercio 

 5:00 PM Rev. Msgr. John F. Hartmann 

 
MONDAY—SEPTEMBER 19 
 8:30 AM Stanley Majkowski 
 7:30 PM Frank Asta 
 
TUESDAY – SEPTEMBER 20 

 8:30 AM Jean Stamm 

 
WEDNESDAY – SEPTEMBER 21 

 8:30 AM In Honor of the Holy Trinity & 
  The Blessed Mother 
 
THURSDAY – SEPTEMBER 22 

 8:30 AM Fred Falkner 
 
FRIDAY – SEPTEMBER 23 
 8:30 AM Mycek Francieczek 

 
SATURDAY – SEPTEMBER 24 
 8:30 AM Marilyn Wosleger (Birth) 
 5:00 PM Lina Pipitone (Anniv) 
 

Ann Marie Caporale, Tim Chrissy, Marie Cronin, 
John Cruscuola, James Deifel, Karl DeSousa, Joseph 
Divone, Rita Fuchs, Fr. Fullum, Angelo Ferrara, 
Steven Foss, Lina Gagliardotto, Fred Gerstheimer, 
Michael Giangrande, Mary Gollob, Shane Patrick 
Hanrahan, Debbie Hofmann, Kevin King, Roger & 
Rose Marti, Karen McGrath, Bill Niklaus, Sean 
O’Brien, Bonnie Opitz, Jerry Opitz, Maureen 
Ostermann, Santo Pantina, Tom Quinn, Noel Jannello
-Ruiz, Peter Schellenberg, Angela Sinacori, Nina 
Squillante, Ann Steinmann, Karen & Steven Weber, 
Florence Whitman, Fr. Zanon 

THE TABERNACLE CANDLE HAS BEEN DONAT-
ED THIS WEEK IN LOVING MEMORY OF IRM-
GARD KREUZER 
By: her family 
She will be remembered in a very special way at all of the 
Masses this week. 

THE HOSTS HAVE BEEN DONATED THIS WEEK 
IN LOVING MEMORY OF CEIL KOLUCH 
By: John & Claire Hickey & Family 
She will be remembered in a very special way at all of the 
Masses this week. 

THE HOLY FAMILY SHRINE VIGIL LIGHT HAS 
BEEN DONATED THIS WEEK FOR MARILYN 
WOSLEGER 
She will be remembered in a very special way this week in 
our prayers. 

FLOWER DONATIONS 
For the Blessed Sacrament Altar 
In Memory of the Fuchs Family 

THE ALTAR CANDLES HAVE BEEN DONATED 
THIS WEEK IN LOVING MEMORY OF ELIZA-
BETH BEHRMANN GRUNDLER 
By: Kerrie & Steve Hansen 
They will be remembered in a very special way at all of 
the Masses this week. 

Joanne DiMaio 



TWENTY FIFTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

FROM THE PRINCIPAL’S DESK 
MS. JOANNE GANGI 

 

Today is Catechetical Sunday. We will celebrate at 
the 11:30 Mass in conjunction with our celebration for 
the retirement of Father Fullum, Sister Margaret and 
Mrs. Sandy Hutter. We offer our thanks to them for 
their many years of dedicated service to our parish 
community and wish them well. Come join us as we 
show our appreciation at the Mass. Following the 
Mass there will be a light lunch in the gym. 
 
Yeah, we have completed our first full week of 
school. 
 
This week we begin Pizza Mondays. Also our Hot 
Lunch Program will continue this year. Lunches are 
pre-ordered and served on Tuesdays, Thursdays and 
Fridays beginning on September 20th. 
 
The Kids Stuff Coupon Book Sale begins on Monday. 
You can purchase this book that’s filled with useful 
coupons that provide discounts and savings that are 
worthwhile for the whole family. 
 
Thursday is our first paid Dress Down Day of the 
year. Students in grades Kindergarten through eighth 
may participate. 
 
Please remember to check our school website 
(sacredheartglendale.org) for most information. It’s an 
easy way to find needed forms, refer to our calendar 
and Student Handbook, and keep apprised of teacher 
postings. 

DON’T FORGET– We are still collecting for our Annual 
White Elephant Sale which will be held October 22/23. 
You can drop off your donations by the Sacred Heart 
School garage Monday-Friday from 9am-4pm. 

INTERNATIONAL NIGHT 
Come celebrate your heritage 

Saturday, October 15, 2016, 6:00—10:00 PM 
Music, Hot Buffet, Beer, Wine, Dessert 

$35! Please 21 and over 
Sacred Heart Gym 

For more information, please contact: 
Mike Gorton (718) 386-8017 

 
If you wish to make a donation towards the prepara-
tion of the night, it would be greatly appreciated and 

would help with the expenses.  
If you would like to be of any help, please contact   

Mike Gorton at 718-386-8017 
 

Thanks to all who came to make this year’s Sacred Heart  
eighth grade car wash s success! The day’s heat did not 
stop these kids who washed cars for over 4 hours. It was 
nice to see friends, neighbors, family members and sever-
al parents of recent grads come by and give their support! 
And of course, thanks to those who donated the much 
needed towels! 

THANK YOU to everyone who donated to the 
food pantry throughout the Summer months! Because 
of your generosity, we had a successful opening and 
were able to accommodate many people in need. 
Special thanks to our Girl Scout Junior/Cadets and 
Parents who held a successful food drive last week-
end at Stop and Shop. We are so grateful for your 
help, 

Need to clean out your closets and donate your gently 
used clothing? The St. Vincent de Paul Truck will be 
in the school yard on Saturday, October 15th from 
9:00am to 12:00 pm. 
 
The next St. Vincent de Paul Meeting will be on Tues-
day, October 18th at 10AM in the Parish Ministry Of-
fice. 
 
The Prayer Shawl Committee will meet in the Par -
ish Ministry Office on Thursday, September 29th di-
rectly after the Sacred Heart Senior Meeting. 



SEPTEMBER 18, 2016 

LET US PRAY for  all the men and women who are 
serving in our Armed Forces especially: John David 
Schatcle, US Navy, SGT. Jonathan Femenella, US Ar-
my, Kevin haloo, US Air Force, LT. Mark Foris, US 
Navy, LTC. Eileen Frances Gillespie, US Army, Cap-
tain Jeanmarie Kratzer, US Army, Keith Nonnen-
mann, US Navy, Joshua A. Ruiz, US Marine Corp, 
Capt. Alex Speigel, US Army. If you would like to add 
a name to this list, call Parish Ministries at 718-821-3285 
with the appropriate information. 

BEREAVEMENT MEETING for  October  will 
take place on Wednesday, the 11th  from 1:30 to 3:30 
pm. We meet in the Parish Ministry Office which is 
located in the convent basement.  

ANNUAL CATHOLIC APPEAL 
 

Amount of Goal:  $68,747 
Amount Pledged: $36,890 
Amount Received: $34,440 
Number of Donors:          127 

 
Everyone is encouraged to take part in this year’s 
Appeal by making a generous donation so that we 
can reach our assigned goal! 
Money received over our assigned goal and given 
back to our parish will be a huge help for all the 
needed repairs around the church and rectory. 
Envelopes are available on the church radiators. 

REMINDER-50/50 RAFFLE TO SUPPORT SA-
CRED HEART PARISH-Envelopes are on the ra-
diators in church. All it takes is $5.00 and you could 
be a winner. The next drawing will be September 
26th in the vestibule after the 8:30 am Mass. As of 
September 12th we have collected $200.00. The 
50/50 share is $100.00.  

ARISE Together in Christ might be just what 
you need. Give it a try. This weekend is Sign Up 
Sunday! Members of the ARISE Parish Team 
will be available after each of the Masses to an-
swer your questions and help you sign up to par-
ticipate in a group of people that consists of peo-
ple similar to you and fit the sessions into your 
already busy schedule. 
 
Please visit our web site: sacredheartglendale.org 
to learn more and sign up to receive email up-
dates on the ARISE Program. 

NEW OFFICE HOURS  
 

PLEASE BE ADVISED OF THE NEW OFFICE 
HOURS EFFECTIVE SEPTEMBER 12th. 

 

Monday—Friday 
9:00am—6:00pm 

 

Saturday 
9:00am—1:00pm 

 

Sunday 
Closed 

DO YOU KNOW SOMEONE INTERESTED IN BECOM-
ING A CATHOLIC OR IS INTERESTED IN COMPLET-
ING THEIR SACRAMENTS? 
Do you know someone who is interested in learning more 
about the Catholic faith or is thinking about becoming a Catho-
lic? Do you know someone who has been baptized but never 
received Fist Communion or Confirmation and is looking to 
receiving those Sacraments? If you or someone you know is 
interested in talking about their questions, the RCIA Program 
can help to answer their questions. There is no obligation ex-
cept the opportunity to talk about your concerns. Leave your 
name and phone number with the Religious Education Office at 
1-718-386-5616 or contact Richie Hutter of the Sacred Heart’s 
RCIA Program by calling 1-917-836-7514. If no answer, please 
leave a message. There is no obligation but it may be an oppor-
tunity to bring God in your life. 


